Spring Cleaning Time <4
High Bridge PTO is hosting a
Clothing Drive
Friday, April 11th

The collection truck will be picking up behind the
Middle School at 3:30pm on Friday April 11th.

You can drop off on MS front Lawn before 3:12pm
on April 11th. After 3:12 on the 11" please drop
off at the cafeteria door.

Alternate drop off location - ES ...... look for the tent/sign.
Please drop off here by 9am on Friday April 11,

We will be collecting: Clothing, shoes (please bag shoes
separately!), pocketbooks, backpacks, briefcases, belts, sheets,
drapes, comforters, towels, stuffed animals, bicycles and hard
toys (24"x24"x21" max).

All proceeds will benefit graduation expenses - Scholarship
awards, graduation pins, dinner dance.

If you need to make other arrangements for pick up or drop off,
or would like to get stuff out of the house earlier, please contact
the PTO at hbschoolspto@gmail.com and we can help.
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